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SCHLAPKOHL, DANIEL <DSCHLAP@entergy.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 10:00 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Per RIN 3038-AC61 I am o~9osed to the proposed changes to reducing the leverage in the forex market to 10:1. This
proposed change will prohibit small traders like myself from any future trading.

Sincerely,
Dan Schlapkohl


